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Save Me A Plate: Pet Fostering for Thanksgiving 
 

Do you have some room in your heart and home to bring a shelter pet home for 
the Thanksgiving Holidays?  

 
Shelter life is stressful and confusing for 
animals, so a few days in a loving home can do 
wonders for a pet, both emotionally and 
physically. The adoption center is noisy and 
busy, and in your home they can relax and be 
themselves. And you get the joy of having a 
special holiday visitor November 25-29! 
 
Our hope is to send every animal home to 
spend the holiday with a family!  They get to 
get out all their zoomies, be a couch potato, or 

beg for one more scrap from your dinner table! Your input after fostering will 
provide valuable information to our staff about how your visitor did in a home 
environment.  
 
For more information and to apply to become a foster, visit our website at 
pensacolahumane.org/foster. You will be contacted by our foster team for an 
orientation and to match you with a lucky cat or dog. 
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